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Secretariat update 

This note captures only a few points of interest not otherwise covered on the agenda. The 

Secretariat has been extremely busy on Conference business over the last 2 months on many 

matters as should be apparent from various communications with the ExCo and on topics on the 

agenda.  

1. Website 

The Secretariat has embedded messages into the website carousel to highlight topical issues and 

give the site a more dynamic feel. An example follows: 

 

 
 

2. Call for proposals for enforcement cooperation meetings   

The Secretariat has invited proposals to hold ICDDPC-recognised enforcement cooperation 

meetings in 2017. Guidance for submitting a proposal and suggestions for organising successful 

meetings were posted to the website.  

 

3. Executive Committee email facility  

The Secretariat plans shortly to change its email address from ICDPPCExCo@privacy.org.nz  to 

ICDPPCExCo@icdppc.org. The new email address will smooth the transition to future 

secretariats. The new email address can be easily moved around different jurisdictions without 

changing its name.  The new email system will be created using Microsoft Office 365.  
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